
Approved Two-Piece
Prom Dress Styles



We understand that the trend of Prom Dresses 2015 consist of 2-piece 
dresses.  In lieu of this style, we have modified the dress code to adapt to 
this new trend.  We have organized the following examples with 
explanations as to what is “appropriate” and what is not.

These are just EXAMPLES.  We ask that you use good judgment.  

Here are a few “rules of thumb”:

(1) Length: Dress must not be shorter than mid thigh, even while dancing.

(2) Midriff: only a sliver can show (2” maximum) and absolutely NO BELLY 
BUTTONS.

(3) Necklines: Should not dip lower than your chest. 

(4) Backline: Dresses with an open back may not dip lower than the natural 
waist line.



The following dresses are appropriate:

Necklines are modest.
Midriff is 1-2 inches.
Length is appropriate.



• Neckline is 
modest.

• Midriff is 1-2 
inches.

• Length is 
appropriate.

• Back is long 
enough.



Appropriate

Necklines are modest.
Midriff is 1-2 inches.
Length is appropriate.

Watch the 
height of 
the slit 
though. 
Must be 
mid-thigh.



The dresses pictured offer an 
example of the types of dresses we 
are accepting.  Note that the blue 
two piece dress (on left) is modest in 
the amount of tummy that is 
showing.  

Note that the black dress (on right) is 
an example of the most extreme cut 
that would be acceptable. 

Dresses with an open back may not 
dip lower than the natural waist on 
the back.



Dresses that are NOT appropriate

No belly buttons should be showing.

Length is too short.



Not appropriate

Necklines are TOO LOW or 
expose too much.
Midriff is more than 2”.
Slit must go to mid thigh.



Not appropriate

Too much midriff is exposed.

Must be only 1-2”



Although neckline and length are 
in accordance to the dress code, 
the midriff is too much and 
shows the belly button.

NOT APPROPRIATE



Not appropriate

• Blue dress: midriff is more 
than 1-2” and dress is in 
danger of being too short.

• Purple dress: too short, 
neckline is too low, and 
overall, too much skin is 
showing to be deemed 
appropriate.



As you know, the dresses pictured are just some examples of 2-piece 
styles.

We are excited for this event and we want you to be as well.  BTHS 
expects all guests to act and dress in a manner that upholds our Prom 
as a formal and special high school evening.

If you choose a dress that is beyond these limits, you risk not being 
allowed to participate.  The administration may deny entry if your outfit 
is deemed inappropriate for a high school prom.

Happy shopping and we are looking forward to seeing you in your 
beautiful gowns!


